
 

NOTICE: AHCCCS DAP Qualifying Providers and 
DAP VFC Clarification 
 

October 15, 2024 

Dear provider, 

As a reminder, the AHCCCS administration has posted the CYE 2025 Differential Adjusted Payment 
(DAP) Qualifying Providers.  
 
The qualifying providers along with information regarding DAP can be found on the AHCCCS 
website under Plans/Providers - Other Provider Programs and Initiatives - Differential Adjusted 
Payment (DAP) -  Qualifying Providers. 
 
The qualifying providers are listed by provider type and DAP and are identified by name and NPI. 
The DAP rates posted will be for CYE 2025 and will be effective for dates of service beginning 
October 1, 2024, through September 30, 2025. Providers are encouraged to review the lists for 
accuracy.  
 
AHCCCS has received policy clarification regarding the payment of DAP on VFC administration 

claims.   The VFC payment rate is a set national limit which restricts over payment for DAP.  DAP 

can be applied to VFC administration claims, but if the DAP would cause the claim to exceed the 

VFC national rate, then only the portion of the DAP that keeps the amount less than or equal to 

the VFC national rate can be applied. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your Network Provider Performance Representative. 

 

 

 
 
 To view this notice for embedded links and content specific to education-related material, please visit us 

online at https://www.azblue.com/health-choice-az under our “For Providers” tab. 
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